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New York Office: 99 Park Avenue, New York 16, New York

March 27, 1957

Miss Martien Coppena 
Internationale Fototentoonstelling 
Hoogstraat 312
Eindhoven, Holland

Dear Miss Coppens:

I have your letter dated February 21st, addressed to Mrs. Well 
Dorr, and apologize for the delay in answering. Mrs. Dorr has been 
out of town for some time and asked me to let you know that she will 
be most happy to send you a selection of 10 prints of her book ’Mother 
and Child , including those which you have chosen.

Mrs. Dorr is delighted to have her photographs shown in museums 
in the Netherlands, as Holland is a country dear to her heart. There is 
even a slight possibility that she may be in Holland at the time of the 
opening. Nothing would please her more if a visit at that time could be 
arranged.

The Chairman of The Dorr Foundation, Dr. John V. N. Dorr,
(Mrs. Dorr's husband) is also Honorary Chairman of Dorr-Oliver, Inc.., 
an international organization with offices around the world, including 
Amsterdam (Holland), Herengracht 473, and it may be quite possible that 
a long pending European trip of Dr. and Mrs.' Dorr coincides with the 
opening of your exhibit.

Just in Case you do not possess à copy of Mrs. Dorr's book, the 
Dorr Foundation is pleased to send you One under separate cover. It may 
interest you to know that this book was sponsored by thé Foundation and 
distributed around the world through the United States Information Agency 
and other organizations, as it was felt that its message might contribute 
to international friendship.

Mrs. Dorr will communicate with you shortly and you may rest 
assured that the prints will be in your possession in ample time before 
August 1st,

With kindest regards,

Sincerely,
For The Dorr Foundation

cié Tine Everhard


